
Traffic Awareness Program on 01-02-2019 

The NSS unit of CMR College of Engineering & Technology organized a “Traffic 

Awareness Program” on 03-02-2019 at CMR College of Engineering & Technology 

and Kompally Junction, Hyderabad. The program was conducted with the aim of 

creating awareness among the youngsters about the perils of rash and negligent driving 

given the fact that most victims of road accidents are youths. All our NSS volunteers 

explained the importance of Helmets and car seat belts. Nearly 50 volunteers 

participated with posters, banners, and slogans along with our NSS program officer Dr. 

N. Nagaraju Naik. In this event participated traffic police inspector Sri. Krishna 

at Kompally junction. Here we are enclosing the pictures. 

     

     

        


